
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exciting Sports News 
Dear parents/carers, 

There are a couple of changes coming up connected with sport at our school. 

 

1 – A New Sports House 

Our numbers are going to grow soon when our beautiful new building is completed and the 

extra numbers of students will mean we will need to have four sports houses rather than the 

current three. 

 

We will be adding a blue sports house called Boronia. Stage 3 students voted on leaders for 

the new Boronia house yesterday. Apollonia  and Tiko  were voted in as house captains and 

Cooper and Dasuni were voted as vice-captains.  

They are excited about their new responsibilities and are looking forward to welcoming 

students into their house.  

 

Over the next two weeks some children from Wattle, Banksia and Waratah will be advised of 

their move to the new Boronia team. As we are already part way through the year, Boronia 

will start with a point score that is the average of the other teams. With the athletics 

carnival and the balls games carnival still to go this year, Boronia will have an equal chance to 

win the house cup at the end of the year. 

 

2 – New Sports T-Shirts 

Penrith PS sports T-shirts are going to go on sale soon (date to 

be announced) through the P&C uniform shop and will cost 

$15.00 each. They will be in the four house colours with the 

Penrith PS logo embroidered in white on the chest.  

 

Children can wear their Penrith PS sports T-shirt on their 

weekly sports day and at all carnivals. T-shirts will be available 

for purchase through the school uniform shop. These sports T-

shirts are not currently compulsory uniforms. If children do not 

have a school sports shirt then they wear their Penrith PS 

uniform shirt or Yr 6 shirt as usual on their sports days. 
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